
 
 
 

26th February 2020 
 

To: Parents of Children in Years 1 and 2 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Nottingham Trent University Agility Festival 
Tuesday 10th March 2020 

 

The children have been invited to compete against other schools in an Agility Festival hosted at Nottingham 
Trent University. The format of the festival will include pupils taking part in relay and obstacle races, along with 
field events such as speed bouncing, throwing, long jump and balance testing. The pupils will remain in teams 
throughout the festival and will rotate around the events in a circuit-style. The emphasis of the festival will be on 
fun and enjoyment for all. 
 
We will be travelling using public transport there and back. We shall return to School at a later time of 3:45pm. 
 
Your child will need their full P.E. uniform, white socks, white school polo shirt, green shorts, red jumper and 
green jogging trousers. Please could they bring a named water bottle and snack in their School swimming bag. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Wand 
Year 1 Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I give consent for my child to partake in the visit to Nottingham Trent University Agility Festival on Tuesday 
10th March 2020. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand 
that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
I acknowledge that my child will arrive back to Hollygirt at a later time of 3.45pm. 
 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Class Teacher by Wednesday 4th March 2020 


